
I am opposed to SB 761. I can only see how this bill would hurt Oregon- I am not seeing any benefits. 
Every citizen deserves the right to be heard and to have influence on our government, after all- this is 
exactly who is to be representing the citizens! Why does this bill have an emergency clause? I believe 
this is to control who can and cannot be heard. Those who are home bound still need to have a voice! 
We all live busy lives, hopefully productive ones too, and don’t need hindrances from communicating 
with those that represent us. I regularly help elderly neighbors navigate the internet- I want to be able 
to help them by printing out a petition if they feel passionate about something. Please don’t take this 
step that will separate legislatures from their citizens.  
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